
Dokuz Eylül University Internationalization Survey 

Dear Academicians of our University, 

The purpose of this survey is to prepare a database about the connections between our 

university members and the universities abroad, and in this context, to improve our 

educational activities and agreements. 

Thank you for filling this survey consisting of 7 questions. 

 

1. Your name and surname? 

2. The department in which you work? 

3. Your academic title? 

4. Type of your longest stay abroad? 

5. Countries that you have close relations with and that you can improve these relations 

on behalf of our University? 

Your experience at universities abroad: 

6. In which foreign language can you provide courses? 

7. Your suggestions to improve the international relations of our University within the 

context of education? 

I agree that the information I have given above can be used by Dokuz Eylül University 

International Relations Office within the scope of the development of International Relations. 

 

 


